
 

 
 
22 September 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Staff in school are doing everything they can to support your child and enable them 
to achieve their very best in this, their final year leading up to their GCSE exams. 
 
To ensure your child achieves their full potential, we are providing a number of after 
school (Lesson 6) support sessions. 
 
These sessions started on 21.09.20 and will continue throughout this academic year.  
The sessions follow a two week timetable with core subjects taking place on an “odd” 
week (beginning week 3 21.09.20) and non-core subjects on an “even” week 
(beginning week 4 28.9.20). 
 
As the year progresses, more subjects will add intervention sessions to this 
schedule.  Your child will be informed of these by their class teacher. 
 
 
Week 3 – Core (21.09.20) 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Friday 

Maths Science English Further Maths 

 
 
Week 4 – Non-Core (28.09.20) 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

German History 
Hairdressing 

Geography 
Engineering 
Design & Tech 

  

 
We would be very grateful if you could discuss this with your child and ensure they 
attend these important sessions.  
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Lesley Welsh 
Principal 


